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          SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMISSION 

             
              MEETING MINUTES 
   

                                                                      Thursday, July 27, 2023- 5:30 PM 
 
Meeting called to order at 5:32 PM. 
Present: Muniz, Aitro, Heyman, Rollo. Quorum established. Tyler Bowne in attendance 

 
1. New Business 

a.  Transfer Station Pricing Options: Commissioners reviewed proposed pricing to be 
applied for non-stickered users for a variety of waste streams. 
b.  Consideration:  Commissioners recommended new pricing in accordance with final 
price sheet.  Electronics pricing to be subject to routine review and reconsideration by 
Commission.  Chippable waste to be priced at minimum of 0.5 ton unit.  Prices to be posted 
on website, and at scalehouse.  Printed copies to be provided at scalehouse for 
distribution. 
Pricing to be recommended to Board of Selectmen 
 
c. Voting: All in favor. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:20 PM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


